
 

 

Date: 28 September 2022 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM NO 1 

ITB/HCR/CXB/2022/007 

 

FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT  

OF A FRAME AGREEMENT FOR THE PROVISION OF 

PASSENGER AND LUGGAGE TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT INTERESTED BIDDERS ARE REQUESTED TO CONSIDER THE 

FOLLOWING AMMENDMENTS TO THE TECHNICAL EVALUATION SHEET (ANNEX D) WHILE 

PREPARING THEIR TECHNICAL OFFER. 

  

 Annex D – Technical Evaluation Sheet (Revised) 

All other tender provisions remain unchanged. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

 

 

   Bryan Gitau 

 Senior Supply Officer 

UNHCR Sub-Office 

Cox’s Bazar, Bangladesh 


